WB; 18th January 2021
Dear Year 2 and families,

Thank you for all your efforts and participation last week. 
We are still missing you all very much but know it is really important we all continue to stay safe. We have loved seeing the work you have completed and seeing you on screen. We are very proud of how you are working at home.

We will continue with our work in English surrounding Peace At Last. 
In Maths we are moving on with our multiplication work.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to your second week. Like last week, you will have a timetable telling you what we are learning each day. The children in class will be learning the same things as you. If you can, again we would like you to join us on teams for Mathematics at 9.30am and 9.45am on Fridays due to well-done assembly. English will continue at 10.55am. If you are unable to join at these times there are links on your timetable to the videos you can watch. These sessions will probably last about 15-20 minutes.

Like last week in the English and mathematics sessions you will be taught by Mrs Newby, Mrs Lavender or Miss Guy. After the teaching input we will explain the activity and you can then get on with this independently.

In the afternoon we will work with you in small groups. Here you can show us what you have done in English and mathematics and we will help with any questions you have. On your timetable you will see there are history, geography, art science, RE and PSHE activities for you to complete in the afternoons.

Please find below the times of small group teams meetings in the afternoon. These will be 15-20 minutes.

Times for Monday, Tuesday, Thurs, Friday:
	1.30pm
	2.00pm
	2.30pm

	Jude
	Antonio
	Bentley

	Oria
	Evie-Grace
	Ruby

	Jan’eye
	Harper
	Lexie

	Isabelle
	Elliot
	Oscar

	Lucas
	
	Zakir



Times for Wednesday only:
	12.30pm
	1.00pm
	2.30pm

	Jude
	Antonio
	Bentley

	Oria
	Evie-Grace
	Ruby

	Jan’eye
	Harper
	Lexie

	Isabelle
	Elliot
	Oscar

	Lucas
	
	Zakir



On Fridays the English session maybe late in starting due to Well-done Assembly. Please bare with us.

Again we understand that not everyone will be able to join us online so all the resources are in your pack.  If you have any questions please email us and we will get back to you as soon as we can.

Like last week, we appreciate that there may be days or sessions where you are unable to join us on line due to other commitments and internet issues. We totally appreciate these are unprecedented times and we are all in a new situation. Please do not worry if you can’t complete things just work in the most appropriate way for your family. We all need to try not to get stressed.  We also ask you to bear with us as this is a new way of working for us and we may have technical difficulties too. Please consider we may need to be flexible as we have a commitment to children in class as well as those at home and we want to do our best for them all.

We wish you and your families well and we miss you all.

Best wishes
Mrs Lavender, Mrs Newby, Miss Guy and Mrs Kelly

Joanne.newby@howardpark.co.uk
Carol.lavender@howardpark.co.uk
Lucy.guy@howardpark.co.uk



